
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

I, Keith, would like to say that Lonnie has been a very friendly and helpful 

neighbor to me and everyone in the neighborhood. I have never had any 

problems with him, or have I ever seen him having trouble with anyone. 

He has been having a lot of trouble finding a good job due to his past history, his 

problems with fighting several cancers, and it seems now that his living 

arrangements are again being targeted, only because he is on the registry and it 

has nothing to do with his actions with anyone in the area. 

Being removed from the registry would help him find a better job and improve the 

chances that he can remain in his present home. 

Thank you, Keith 


